
 

 

 

 

 

 

On 12/30/2019, prescription choices were added to the CARD Heart 

and Vascular Powerplans for losartan, lisinopril, and rosuvastatin per the request of 

cardiologists. 

When you see this screen, please make sure to choose continue in order to see the new options and not lose your 

favorites.  You will then need to resave the favorite to have the new items.  You will continue to see this screen until 

you save your new favorite.  (The message that you will see spells out the details of the change in the notification box.) 

 

If you have any questions about this process, please contact the Lansing support team (Joyce Simpson 517-975-6080 

or Kelly Dunn 517-975-6473) who can help to walk you through the steps. 

Thank you for the suggestions so that we can continue to improve the physician and provider experience! 

 

 


